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Dear Evelyn,

Further to our conversation this morning, please could you delete my response from the website submitted
at the weekend and replace it with the following:
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I wish to object to the planning proposal;

The introduction of water supply, WC and sewerage to the new building opens up the potential of further
change of use to a permanent or semi-permanent dwelling either relating to the existing house at 13,

Boscastle Road or a separate dwelling opening onto Grove Terrace Mews which would be entirely
detrimental to the local environment.
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Kind regards

Tim



